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Mr. & Mrs. Kalevi Numminen
c/o Board of Directors
Imatran Voima Oy

Loviisa, Finland

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Numminen:
Thank you for the grand day of our visit to Loviisa. The beautiful
drive, the truly impressive lunch at Degerby Gille, and the visit
to the site will make this day rema.n among the most memorable we
have experienced.
Please let us know if you come to Washington.

Stncerely,
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Joseph M. Hendrie
Commissioner
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